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Summer might have just
started but we are
planning ahead.
BUCKMASTERS is coming
in August and we need
volunteers.

PLAN AHEAD

2023 GIRL SCOUT
LEADING LADY AWARD
Tara Davis, our Executive Director, was
nominated as a Southern AL Girl Scout Leading
Lady. This award celebrates women who are making
a positive impact in their professional lives
and in their communities. We are extremely proud
that Tara(a former Girl Scout herself) was
recognized for all her hard work and dedication
to our community. 

POVERTY
ZONE 

Summers are deadly
for those on the
streets. Heat
stroke and

dehydration are
real fears.  A good
way to help is to
freeze bottles of
water overnight and
hand them out to
those in need. 

Interested? Let us
know by signing up.
FriendshipMission.org/
love/Buckmasters.


